From: Cheryl Kleen

To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskoq; Margaret Zeidman; Richard Kleid
Cc: Kirk Blouin; Public Comment; John (Skip) C. Randolph; Jay Boodheshwar

Subject: FW: Hours of Work

Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:05:26 PM

From: Robert Jaffe [mailto:rmj444@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 6:12 PM

To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; gailconigl@aol.com
Subject: Hours of Work

Dear Mayor Coniglio and Council Members;

I have been told that the Town Council is very quietly discussing limiting the workweek for landscapers,
construction workers, and any other people whose work causes noise by prohibiting them from working on the
island of Palm Beach on Saturdays during the off season (I believe that they are already prohibited during the
season). | think that this would be very unfair to the people who need these days to stay current with their work.
People who have projects that require the ability to work on Saturdays would be seriously hurt if they were
restricted to a 5 day workweek during the off season.

For some reason it appears that this discussion is being kept quiet. | have not received any literature on it nor have |
seen any mention of it in The Palm Beach Daily News (The Shiny Sheet). If such a discussion is going on, the
citizens of this town should be aware of it and they should be given the opportunity to express their views in a public
forum. This should not be dropped on us from out in the blue.

I, for one, am a year round resident of Palm Beach. | see the work that is accomplished during the off season and
have never been bothered by any noise that might be created by this work. I think that all of the workers are very
considerate of the residents and that they do their very best to modify the level of noise during the hours that noise
might disturb some people. | ask that you do not further hamper these fine workers from being able to do their jobs
and that, if you are considering such an ordinance, you make it a public forum with open ears before the Town
Council predetermins the result.

Very Truly,

Robert M. Jaffe

444 North Lake Way
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